Greater Dayton Premier Management (GDPM) has awarded 50 project based vouchers (PBVs) to St Mary
Development Corporation; 4 PBVs to Homefull as a result of RFP 23-03. GDPM has awarded 75 PBV’s to
Invictus Development GDPM'’s nonprofit instrumentality through prior competitive award and for current
PHA owned property. GDPM has awarded 19 PBVs to Coates Development and 13 PBVs to CountyCorp
through prior competitive process. All of the awarded projects are for the development and/or
preservation of affordable housing in Montgomery County, project specific information can be requested
via email; housingdevelopment@gdpm.org
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